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The Mayor and City Council will hear a presentation providing an update on progress related to the City of
Maricopa Police Department audit.

In February 2012 the audit findings were presented to full council for acceptance.  This presentation will update
the Mayor, City Council and public on the progress.

Staff recommends Council receive this presentation and provide feedback on the information included.
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